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Reading Raffle: We launched our Reading Raffle a few weeks ago. It has been great to see the pupils 

choose books as prizes to take home and keep. Please do continue support your child with reading 

at home. Each child who reads at least 3 times a week and has their reading log signed will be 

entered into the raffle. 

Active Travel Month: Hallam Fields is involved in the Leicestershire Active Travel Month in October, 

which aims to increase the number of children travelling to school by walking, cycling and scooting. 
During October, each class will use their active travel wall chart to record how pupils are travelling to 

school during the month (see email). 

Navratri Dancing: On Wednesday 9th October pupils from years 1 to 6 will take part in a Navratri 
Dance Workshop led by Mrs. Bathia and Mrs. Bhavsar. All children are welcome to wear their 
celebration clothes on this day. 
 
Hello Yellow: On Thursday 10th October it is World Mental Health Day. Pupils and staff are invited to 
wear something yellow to brighten the day. Whether it’s a scarf, hat, or your favourite socks, dig out 
your best yellow clothes and wear them with pride. You could even dress up in yellow fancy dress. A 
small donation of up to £1 is welcome. 
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October Wellbeing Challenge: Miss Regueira has set an October challenge for pupils and families. 
We look forward to receiving any photos and artwork that you may do as part of this challenge. 
Challenge outcomes will be displayed in school (see email). 
 
Parents Evening: Parents Evening sessions will take place on Tuesday 15th October and Wednesday 
16th October. If you do not have an appointment already, please do book one online or call the 
office. 
 
Attendance: The classes with the highest attendance last week were Year 1 and Year 4 with a super 

98.2%! They were awarded the attendance trophy in our awards assembly. Each half term, the class 

with the most weeks of the highest attendance will be rewarded with an afternoon of an activity of 

their choice.  

Communication: We have a school calendar on our website to inform you of any upcoming events - 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/. We also use Twitter to share photos of the 

children’s learning in school. EYFS will be sharing their news and learning via the Tapestry platform. 

Diversity Calendar: We will be celebrating and talking about the diversity events below in the next 

few weeks. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 
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